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Subdivisionandzoning

From: Alan <alanbtt@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, May 7, 2021 8:32 AM
To: Subdivisionandzoning
Cc: soonerindenton@gmail.com; dougmatheny@cox.net
Subject: Re: SPUD 1312 Opposition Petitions
Attachments: 15th16thStPetitions.pdf; 14thStPetition.jpg

Planning Commission: 
 
Attached are three petition sheets circulated last night (6th of May), garnering 49 signatures in opposition to this proposed 
lot split.  All neighbors approached about this signed the petition.  No one declined.  Many were not at home. 
 
Please consider this unanimous opinion when deciding on SPUD 1312 and whether outside developers can put profit 
ahead of the character and historical context of our neighborhood. 
 
Thank you! 
 
**Alan Bennett** 
233 NE 15th St 








